
SB0114 – Favorable 
 
Honorable Senators 
 
I support authorizing units in the Maryland Department of Labor to:  

 establish a certain process to include a notation of veteran status on an occupational 
license and  

 assist in determining eligibility for State and federal benefits. 
 
I believe we should honor veterans by allowing those who choose to do so, request a notation of 
veteran status be placed on their occupational licenses. 
 
It is a small price to pay to honor their service. 
 
Please enter a favorable report for SB0114. 
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